
   

End of Term Achievement Awards 

Reception Windsor: Mia and Jack  

Reception Warwick: Demi-Blu and Lily 

1 Blaise: Liarna and Vinnie    

1 Kenilworth: Bonnie-Rae and David 

2 Belvoir: Fred and Cara    

2 Norwich: Finley and Sienna 

3 Hever: Gracie-Mai and Isabelle  

4 Tamworth:  Joshua and Siobhan 

5 Bamburgh:  Adrija and Bethany  

6 Stirling: Callum and Leona  

6 Inverness: Hunter and Sebastian 
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Christmas at Glascote! 

We have had such a busy last two weeks! 

Our Reception and KS1 Nativity, “A Midwife Crisis” was a roaring success across 

three performances.  Year 2 also sang some of these songs at Russell House for 

the Residents.  

KS2 “Christmas Singing Extravaganza” resulted in a combination of laughter,  

joyful singing and even tears of pride, again across three 

performances.  Well done everyone! 

Christmas Parties and Christmas Lunch were both enjoyed 

by children and Staff alike. 

Our Christmas Fayre was a HUGE Success!  It was lovely to 

see so many of our families.  Congratulations to all raffle 

prize winners. 
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We have listened… 

Mobile phones: We will collect them from you when you come to 

Inspire Workshops and Family Lunch; however we will not collect 

them when you come to assemblies/performances as we know that you will   

adhere  to our non-photographic/filming rule. 

Parent Assembly: We are changing these so that only the class that are 

“performing” will be in the hall creating more room thus allowing for two    

parents/carers per child rather than just one. 

Glascote’s Got Talent... 

Well done to everyone who auditioned and to those who made it to the final; 

you were all amazing!  We were entertained by Singers, Gymnasts, Flag experts, 

and Joke tellers. Our winners, who were voted for by the 

whole school, were: Toluwani, Stanley and Jenson from Year 

6 Stirling who told jokes and had everyone in the audience 

laughing! All Finalists had a selection box and our winners     

received an Amazon e-voucher each. Congratulations! 

And finally... 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 

We will see you all on Wednesday 4th January 2023! 

Polite reminder for new term 

As January brings a new term, please ensure that correct uniform is worn         

including tie, school shoes, hair accessories, jumper or cardigan etc.  Thank you. 


